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I have been a resident for more than 7 years and this plan has come to my attention quite
recently. I was so shocked to hear the news that the organic transfer station would be built
near the residential area. I strongly object to this plan because my children’s health and
wellbeing are at risk. This is not right. I hope you consider this matter as an urgent issue.
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